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PAKISTAN CLASS 
Summer 2 is a great term for 4P. In English they have been studying a 
book called Varjak Paw. We’ve made poems that are on display. We 
have also written some settings based on the text. In art we made 
some mobiles that we thoroughly enjoyed.  
 

Read this text by Tia: 
Scarily, In the dark, dark distance the wind howled menacingly in the moonlight night. Shadows moving 
closer and closer, the ground shook violently as the trees swayed violently. Tree branches touching the 
sky, fingers like witch hands. Varjak crawled frightened with fear, watching his surroundings carefully. A 
hiss came from a haunted dark cave. Varjak pounced back; this was the moment he thought he would die 
but he didn’t want to go back to his family with his  mean brothers Julius, Jerome, Jay and Jerome. The 
growling and hissing was deafening Varjak knew a storm was occurring. The sky darkened. The hissing 
stopped. Silence fell. Varjak ran... In the blink of an eye, thunder rumbled the ground. In the dark horizon 
was Holly and Tam with a cozy shelter. 
Suddenly, lightning zapped out the sky, rain splattered on the pavement. The cold breeze sliced through 
Varjaks fur. He felt lonely as he couldn’t get to the soggy timber hut, the ground rumbled with great an-
ger, the world shook. Varjak found shelter with marshy hay. Rain fell vigorously. He curled up in his 
marshy hay and slept in the night sky and fell into a deep sleep for the night. In the Morning, the bright 
sun was shining and Varjak went on a journey looking for food. 

RGSA 
The RGSA would like to thank parents 
for the continuing support, as well as 
fundraising for the school we are also 
here to support our children and their 
families. The pre loved school uniform 
sale was a great success and another 
sale will be arranged before the end of 
term.  
Unfortunately this term we are again 
unable to have our traditional summer 
fair, but Covid-19 restrictions permitting 
we are hoping to have an Autumn Wel-
come Back fair instead!  Next week the 
RGSA will be helping Year 6 to sell ice 
cream treats and fruit pots after school 
to help raise funds for their end of term 
activities. Your support is always appre-
ciated…look out for their posters for 
more information!  
 
Thank you,  
RGSA. 



 Well Done Kornelia! 
Ms Simpson would like to say well done to 
Kornelia for creating this amazing piece of 

work: 
 
 
 
 
 




